
6  |  Saint Philip Catholic Parish

REFLECTIONS FROM MARYANN: In the Gospel for this Sunday we 
hear Jesus tell us, “Whoever receives one child such as this in My 
name, receives Me; and whoever receives Me, receives not Me but the 
One who sent Me.” We are blessed at Saint Philip Parish to have a 
variety of opportunities to share the Good News of Jesus with 
our children. 

We have our Faith Formation Program which provides 
catechesis with each family’s schedule in mind. We have our 
Faith Formation Family Program once per month. We have 
Children’s Liturgy in both churches once per month. We are also 
currently planning a family retreat in May. We welcome all 
children and families to participate in Saint Philip Family 
Ministry. 

Saint Philip Family Ministry is just one ministry as part of the 
New Evangelization taking place in the Church. We invite and 
encourage you to be a part of sharing the Good News. If you 
have not become involved in the past, now may be the time. As 
we begin the Fall season the following opportunities are 
currently available. Contact the O�ce of Faith Formation for 
further information. 

• Adult Education Dinner with the Saints on September 25 
(Saints Francis & Clare), November 13 (Mother Cabrini) and 
December 4 (Mary). 

• Hooks & Needles Sewing, Crochet and Knitting on Tuesdays 
at 9:00am.

• Salvation History on the second and fourth Tuesday of 
each month in Administration Building at 7:00pm.

• Christian Men’s Fellowship each Thursday in the 
Administration Building at 7:00pm.

• Ladies of Charity, please call 412-922-6388 for information.
• Legion of Mary each Thursday in the Ascension Rectory. 
• Saint Vincent de Paul Society each Tuesday, call the Parish 
O�ce for information.

• Bereavement Ministry is the third Thursday each month at 
2:00pm in Ascension Church Conner Hall.

Welcome to Marcus Lipinski and his 
children, Adam and Emma to the period of 
Evangelization and Precatechumenate. This 
is a time where we as a parish proclaim the 
Good News and share the message of the 
Gospel with them. 

We also welcome 3rd grade student 
Angela Joseph to the Precatechumenate in 
preparation for baptism. 

We welcome Ariel Ball who will 
participate in the Rite of Acceptance on 
Sunday, October 20 at the 11:00am Mass in 
Saint Philip church. Arial has studied and 
reflected on the Catholic Faith throughout 
the past year and anticipates the Sacrament 
of Baptism at the Easter Vigil in the Spring of 
2025 as she continues her preparation.

Please welcome and pray for those in the 
OCIA process and for our catechists, Fran 
Sullen, Debby Sullen, Bill Eberle, Ursula 
Eberle and Adam Mishkin. 

If you, or someone you know, are 
interested in participating in the OCIA 

process, please call 412-922-6388.

FAITH FORMATION NEWS: Faith Formation will 
hold an Open House on Monday, September 23. 
Parents will meet with the Director, MaryAnn 
Garfold, from 6:30pm to 7:10pm in Kelty Hall 
below the church. Parents will then visit their 
child’s session room to meet the catechist and 
participate in a lesson. The evening will 
conclude with an ice cream social in the 
cafeteria. We welcome all children to our Faith 
Formation Program. For information, call 
MaryAnn at 412-922-6388.

ANNOUNCEMENT: If you would like to 
register your child for Faith Formation, 
please register as soon as possible. You do 
not have to wait until other activities are 
over. Please call the O�ce of Faith 
Formation at 412-922-6388.

BAPTISM: Sessions for new parents will be held 
once per month. Our next baptism class will be 
held on Thursday, October 17 at 6:30pm in the 
Administration Building. If you anticipate 
having your child baptized in October or 
November and this is your first child, please 
contact the O�ce of Faith Formation to register 
at 412-922-6388.

KITCHEN TABLE MINISTRY: Our next Drop-In 
Sunday is October 6 in the Saint Philip cafeteria 
after the 7:00am Mass. Enjoy donuts and co�ee, 
receive a blood pressure screening, get general 
wellness information, and have a friendly chat. 
Plan to stop by for a few minutes after Mass or 
before heading o� to your Sunday plans

Parish 
News

LIVE THE LITURGY: INSPIRATION FOR THE WEEK
The apostles argue, each one claiming to be 

the greatest of Christ’s followers. But Christ 
shows them who is truly the greatest — a child, 
one who has no thought of his own 
importance, one who has no ambition. Let’s 
seek to be like that child.

PRAYER FOR EVERYDAY & EVERYBODY
Prayer for Children
Dear Jesus,
Wrap the young members of our family in 

your love.
They know how to love BIG, even though 

they are still small.
Their trust can inspire, their faith can change 

hearts.
Help them to know you, now and always.
Amen.

THIS WEEK AT SAINT PHILIP PARISH:
Monday:  Faith Formation Open House on the  
  Saint Philip campus at 6:30pm
Tuesday:  Hooks & Needles at  9:00am in the  
  Administration Building, upper   
  floor
  Anxious for Nothing at 7:00pm in   
  Ascension Church Conner Hall
Wednesday:  Dinner with Saints Francis & Clare   
  at 6:15pm in Ascension church
Thursday:  Legion of Mary at 6:30pm in the   
  Ascension Rectory
  Christian Men’s Fellowship at 7:00pm  
  in the Administration Building
  Order of Christian Initiation at   
  6:00pm in Saint Philip library

 

 

More than 200 parish members of all ages filled Conner Hall on 
the Ascension campus last Sunday, September 15, for our annual 
Saint Philip Parish Picnic. A delicious cookout dinner – along with 
many desserts from parish members – was enjoyed by everyone. 
Along with dinner and dance music, participants enjoyed time in 
fellowship, many games of bingo, corn hole games, face painting 
and games for the youngsters, and even the Steelers game on a 
wide screen television.

Special thanks go to our picnic and ra�e coordinators, Linda 
and Frank Bey, as well as  to Rick Hufnagel – and to all of our 
volunteer helpers – who made this year’s picnic a special and 
memorable event for our community!  Thanks, too, to everyone 
who supported this year’s Parish Ra�e! See Page 6 of this bulletin 
for prize winners. The parish had a successful ra�e fundraiser – as 
well as a most enjoyable afternoon together!FLEA MARKET

ANNUAL PARISH

Luncheon & 
Bake Sale

Saturday, October 12 
9:00am to 2:00pm

Ascension Church Conner Hall
We are happy to announce that our pop-

ular Flea Market, Luncheon, and Bake Sale is 
back this Fall.

Drop-O� Dates and Times: September 
30, October 1, 3, 7, 8 and 11 from 9:00am to 
10:00am and from 5:30pm to 7:00pm.

This is a great opportunity to de-clutter 
your home of unwanted “Treasures.” We’re 
sorry but we are unable to accept clothing, 
bedding, encyclopedias, TVs, large appli-
ances, furniture, stu�ed animals, or any-
thing with freon. We’re looking forward to 
seeing you!

     Parish Ra�e 
     WINNERS! 

Thanks to everyone who participated in this 
year’s Parish Ra�e! Your support of the parish is 
greatly appreciated. Special thanks are also 
extended to Mr. Richard Olechowicz, owner of 
the Schepner-McDermott Funeral home, for 
generously providing this year’s ra�e tickets!

The prize winners this year – drawn during 
the September 15 Parish Picnic – are:

$ 2,500 – Carol Solt
$    500 – Kim Rotellini
$    400 – Joanne McCamey
$    250 – Dorothy Webb
$    100 – Rachel Richardson
Congratulations to our winners, and many 

thanks to all of our participants!



Rest in Peace
We o�er our sympathy to the 
families of Donna J. Studeny  
and Joseph McNerney who 
entered into eternal life. Please 
keep them in your prayers.

Make donating easy!   
Your regular online contributions
to Saint Philip Parish are encour-

aged and always welcome!

You can send your 
weekly donations through our 
We Share! internet service at

www.wesharegiving.org/ap
p/giving/saintphilipchurch

DONATE   ONLINE
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Sanctuary     Lamp

ADVERTISER of the Week 

This week’s Sanctuary Lamp at
St. Philip burns In Loving Memory of 

Anna & Theresa Kaczmarek
O�ered by Paul Kaczmarek

This week’s Sanctuary Lamp at 
Ascension burns In Loving Memory of 

Frank P. & Helen Demma
O�ered by Family

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE 
PAUL SAINT PHILIP CONFERENCE 

Thank you for helping to underwrite the 
production of our weekly Parish Bulletin.
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